Santa Rosa Professional Educators
6798 Caroline Street
Milton, Florida 32570

December 12, 2017
Dear Mr. Wyrosdick,

This letter reflects the ratification results. Of the 873 instructional personnel casting ballots there were
229% No votes and 78% Yes votes. A hard copy of this letter will be sent in U.S. mail to your office.

Please let me know if | may be of further assistance.

Sincerely,
Rhonda Chaverns

Rhonda Chavers
SRPE Bargaining Agent

Phone: 850-623-5877 Fax: 850-623-5827 Email: srpe.office@srpeducators.com



